
100 CLUB  
100 Club will begin again in January 2021  

 
Half of the proceeds go to general assistance and 
half go to the winners. You purchase a number 
for $20.  At the end of each month, 2 numbers are 
drawn and each winner will receive $40.  You 
have a chance to win multiple times throughout 
the year.   
Call the Center to choose a number, there are 22 
numbers still available to purchase.  Mail in or 
drop off payment.  All money must be received 
by December 31st. 
 

Wayne Township Senior Center 
27W031 North Avenue, West Chicago, IL 60185 
Hours: M-F 8am-4pm    630-231-7155 
Staff: Erin, Karen, Gayle, Sue 

Wayne Township Senior Center 

Exercise Video Links 

www.youtube.com  
 Type in Wayne Township Senior Center  
Scroll down and click the large purple W  

Enjoy Seated Yoga, Tai Chi or Total Body Fit 
at home with your favorite instructors at 

anytime of the day! 

“A Place Where Friends Become Family” 
December 2020   

MEALS FOR OLDER ADULTS 
Thursday, December 10, 2020 

12:00pm-12:30pm 
 

WTSC is again partnering with DuPage Senior 
Citizens Council dba Kane Senior Council in 
response to the COVID-19 pandemic to provide 
meals to seniors through a temporary meal 
distribution service. This temporary service may 
conclude at any time with notification. 

 
Are you 60 years or older and live in DuPage or 
Kane County? If YES, you qualify for 5 frozen 
meals!! 

 

You MUST call WTSC, 630-231-7155, to pre-
register.  If you do not pre-register you cannot 
receive meals.   

 

Pick up at Wayne Township Senior Center.  Pull up 
to the blue awning, stay in your car and wear a 
mask.  

 

Hello Members!   

In accordance with Governor Prtizker’s updated Mitigation Plan, as of November 20th, we put all programs, 

events and exercise at the Senior Center on hold.  We understand the importance of socialization and want to 
have interaction and activities for our members but we also have the need to maintain a safe and healthy 
environment and eliminate all possibilities of exposure for each of you as well.  Staff will take this time to 
come up with new ideas and ways to keep everyone engaged as we all push through this next phase of 
mitigations.  As the Governor updates the current guidelines, we will contact members via robo call to 
explain how it will effect our Senior Center.   

Just know that our staff misses seeing your smiling faces and can’t wait for the day when our center returns 
to its vibrant, chaotic, lively family atmosphere once again. 

Happy Holidays to all of you!  XOXO, Erin, Karen, Gayle and Sue 

SENIOR BREAD PICK-UP 

 

EXERCISE OPPORTUNITIES 

 
Bread pick-up for Seniors will continue on 
WEDNESDAYS from 12:30pm-1:30pm. This 
is a first come, first serve basis.  Drive around the 
building and stay in your car, getting out of your 
car only when it is your turn.  Please bring your 
own bag. 
 

 

JEWELRY 
“Frost Yourself” jewelry donations are still being 
accepted.  We will post pone the jewelry sale until 

a later date. 



 
 

 

 

Anthony Bartolotta 

John Caravello 

Paul Lesko 

Sharon Baran 

Lucille Robertson 

Mary Babcock 

Announcements 

HOLIDAY CELEBRATION 
Due to the changing times, we are 
unable to have an in-person 
Holiday Party.  The Senior Center 
Elves are hard at work planning 
something special for all of you. 
On December 21st OR 22nd, 

please drive up to the Senior Center entrance 
between 11am-2pm to receive a gift from the elves. 

members only  

DONATIONS 
Senior Center ~ 

We will be accepting newspapers, puzzles, books,  
and plastic caps.   

We are no longer accepting cans and pill bottles, 
only items mentioned above. 

General Assistance ~ 

Throughout the month, feel free to bring in your 
donated item and at month end, we will bring our 
entire collection to general assistance. 

 December:  pasta sauce 

Plastic bags are needed in the food pantry.  You 
can drop bags off at the Food Pantry on Tuesdays, 
10:00am-12:00pm or you can bring them to the 
Senior Center. 

The Clothes Closet will remain closed until 
further notice; donations are not being accepted at 
this time. 

CANDY, CANDY, CANDY  
PRIZE WINNERS 

 

Marie Fennewald 

Angie Phillips 
Karen Kaluzsa 

Maryanne Caspar 

Joanne Watson 

SPECIAL THANKS 
 

We want to give a special “thank you” to Donna 
Allen from AllenForce who led our Veteran 
Recognition Ceremonies.  

 
We also want to thank Jackie Mulshine from 
Silverado in St. Charles who graciously provided 
desserts for our three Veteran Ceremonies. 

 
Finally, an extra special “thank you” to those 
members who came to the center and hand-made 
675 ornaments to put in stockings for our soldiers to 
be shipped overseas by OSOT. 

 

Michael Palmisano Dec 01 

Eva deGuzman Dec 02 

Bob Kostuk Dec 02 

Joanne Jagusch Dec 03 

Lucie Guzik Dec 03 

Dale Dwyer Dec 04 

Pat Perea Dec 06 

Shirley Grimaldi Dec 07 

Mildred Gimenez Dec 07 

Joel Glenn Dec 08 

Jean LaGalante Dec 08 

Wally Gadzinskas Dec 09 

Ruth Meyer Dec 09 

Gloria Warner Dec 09 

Debra Corcoran Dec 09 

Maria Woerle Dec 11 

Lorraine Standiford Dec 12 

Bill Allen Dec 13 

Edith Sy Dec 14 

Georgie D'Agostino Dec 14 

Hilda Bermudez Dec 14 

Carol Buczkowski Dec 15 

Russ Dillingham Dec 15 

Iris Gargano Dec 16 

Wally Vehrs Dec 16 

Urban Oen Dec 16 

Florence Sudent Dec 16 

Evelyn Sacluti Dec 16 

Winnie Regiro Dec 17 

Maryanne Caspar Dec 17 

Holly Cowan Dec 17 

Anna Scaccia Dec 18 

Sam D'Agostino Dec 18 

Joan Mruk Dec 20 

Joni Feigel Dec 20 

Paulette Loisi Dec 22 

Verla Jefferson Dec 23 

Al Inciso Dec 24 

Susan Constantino Dec 24 

Edward Cordell Dec 24 

Irene Rambo Dec 25 

Marv Lovelace Dec 25 

Ruth O'Sullivan Dec 26 

Shirley Hansen Dec 26 

Mathew Gebis Dec 26 

Lita Sarlitto Dec 28 

Lucy Kouba Dec 29 

Edward Gracyas Dec 29 

Christine Zboralski Dec 29 

Irene Schwartzhoff Dec 31 


